
Stratfield Mortimer Parish Council  

Full Council 14/10/2021   

The Street Footway Widening Working Party Report 
 
This has somewhat stalled since WBC did the hedge cutting in late August. WBC have stated 
that they are arranging for a contractor to side out – remove soil and debris – from Highways 
land. Then they will assess how much can widened. We expect to have a site visit it with them 
to determine that.  
 
We do not understand why the project has changed so much since the point at which it became 
clear that Mr. Butcher (Abbeycroft) would not allow any of his land to be used – it should not 
have affected what was to be done on all the other parts of the project. 
 

Cllr. D. Morsley 08/10/2021 
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